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MEMO 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 
THRU:  Brad Corcoran, City Manager 
FROM: Kelly K. Stultz, AICP, Director 
SUBJECT: ZONING CASE Z-12-01/PUDR 
  FINAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN – SUMMIT PLACE – PHASE 1 
DATE:  August 29, 2012 
 
Northridge Development Corporation has presented a final development plan for Summit Place, 
Phase 1 located on Northridge Drive. 
 
The Planning and Inspections Department recommends approval of the plan subject to 
conditions.  The Planning Board considered the final development plan at their regular meeting 
on August 28, 2012.  After consideration, the Board recommends that the request be approved 
subject to conditions (see attached list). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



CONDITIONS OF APPROVAL 
FOR 

FINAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN 
SUMMIT PLACE PHASE I 
(formerly NORTHRIDGE) 

 
1. Prior to issuance of a building permit, the Special Use Permit listing all conditions of 

approval, along with a copy of the Statement of Intent shall be recorded in the Register 
of Deeds of Rockingham County. 

 
2. Prior to issuance of a building permit, the following conditions shall be met: 
 

(1) The Homeowners Association documents shall be recorded in the Rockingham 
County Register of Deeds office. 
 

(2) The developer shall provide all sanitary sewer easements and drainage easements 
and grant any rights-of-way necessary for each phase of the development. All such 
improvements shall be installed as per the Final Development Plan and shall meet all 
City requirements and specifications. 

 
(3) The PUD shall comply with all City of Eden land use regulations including all 

provisions of the PUD-R district. 
 
(4) The size and location of all signs must be noted. 
 
(5) The plat for Phase I shall be recorded in the Rockingham Country Register of Deeds 

office. 
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